
Road District Report September 2023

Crack filling on Muirhead Road and in the Stonecrest subdivision is complete 

We have applied our fifth larvicide treatment to the Township for mosquito abatement .

All culverts under roads that needed to be replaced were and the recycling of the roads have been 
completed.

Peter Baker should start placing level binder on Pease Road, Ellithorpe Road and Kendall Road 
in the next couple of days pending the weather.

We collected about $175.00 in scrap from old culverts.

(The check is included in the warrant for this month )

All the Road Districts on road equipment has been serviced and is ready to be equipped for 
winter operations when the time comes.

We have stockpiled in our salt shed around 550 tons of salt for this coming winter.

We are still waiting to hear what the state bid for price of road salt is, hopefully I will have a 
price per ton to relay by the time of the board meeting.

If you witness fly dumping anywhere in town please report it to the Sheriffs department at 
1-630-232-8400.

 




